TOWN OF BRISTOL
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

111 Mt. Hope Avenue
Bristol, Rhode [sland 02809

Tel. 401-253-4100 Fax 401-254-1278
~
MEMORANDUM E’j
TO: Steven Contente L

TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

FROM: Christopher J. Parella
DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS

DATE: April 4, 2025

RE: Sidewalk and Alcohol Use License Renewals 2025-2026

Mr. Administrator,

I have no objections and recommend that the Honorable Town Council approve the renewal of
these licenses, on the condition that the entire sidewalk area in front of the business
establishments is consistently maintained in a neat and clean manner, with any debris promptly
removed to prevent hazards or inconvenience to pedestrians. Additionally, the sidewalk should
remain fully traversable, ensuring that there are no obstructions that could impede pedestrian
movement or safety.

Please advise if you have any questions or concerns.




